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Dear Chair Dembrow,

This bill will greatly impact family farms that have been around for generations and cause them to shut down. It will
also impact forestry companies that bring so many jobs and a lot of revenue to the state of Oregon. Passing this bill
will condemn the hardworking men and women who have done this all their lives like their parents before them and
their parents before them. It will also increase the cost of living in Oregon, pushing more families across the poverty
line. Vote no on SB1530 to save those who are already struggling.

Sincerely,

Amanda Vanderpool
1030 12th Ave SW
Albany, OR 97321
vanderpool.mandy2@gmail.com
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